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I strongly oppose LD 677. It is so poorly written that it can be applied to things like 
changing springs or buffer weights. These parts sometimes need to be changed to 
make the firearm function properly.  It could even be applied to changing out the 
trigger for one with a lighter pull. Again, LD 667 ought not to pass.


